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Hello Parent/Carers 

Hope you all had a lovely 

Easter break.  We have 

planted our sunflower seeds 

we are watering them 

everyday and hoping that 

they will grow very tall! 

Dali team 
Teacher and Specialist TA’s 

 

 
Alice Courtney   Dali teacher 

          

 
Rosalind Montague 

 

The children had a great 

time at KidzBiz! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Teaching and 

Learning 
This term our topic is 

‘The Sea’ 

We will be reading lots of 

books about the ocean and 

finding out about sea life 

creatures. 

These are some of the 

books we will be reading 

this half term. If you don’t 

have these books at home 

you could always visit your 

local library and borrow 

them. 

         
 

     
We are going to be focusing 

on naming and describing a 

range of sea creatures. 

We are working hard on 

developing the children’s 

phonic awareness and using 

these skills when the 

children are writing. 

 

Below are some useful 

website to support early 

phonics. 

 

www.phonicsplay.co.uk 

http://www.letters-and-

sounds.com/phase-2-games.html 

 

 

      

 

How to help at home 

Visit the library and find our 

core stories to share at 

home. 

 Visit the London Aquarium 

or the Crews Hill garden 

centre have a range of 

fish for children to look 

at. 

 Encourage and support 

your children to retell the 

core stories at home using 

objects to help them. 

 Sea art and craft 

activities, painting and 

collages of sea creatures. 

Maths We are focusing on 

developing our number concept of 

numbers 0-10.  We have begun to 

add 1 to a number using practical 

objects; we will continue to work on 

this concept using objects and a 

number line. 

We need your help!! 

We are setting up a large water tray 

in our garden, if you have any old 

clean empty bottles, funnels or pipes 

we would really appreciate any 

donations. 

   

Could you please send a box of 

tissues in for your children as many 

of them have runny noses.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

http://www.highfieldprimary.co.uk/
http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/

